
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Korumburra Mural Expressions of Interest – Now Open 

 

South Gippsland Shire Council is seeking a suitable qualified artist or artists, to paint a mural on the wall that 

leads to the railway underpass in Korumburra. The site connects the town with the railway precinct and 

Great Southern Rail Trail and receives high amounts of pedestrian and cycling traffic.  

 

The mural will be located on the external wall of 42 Commercial Street which has a total wall space of 30 

metres wide by 4.6 metres high, however it is not expected that the entire surface will be covered. The 

theme of the mural is local community, landscape, flora and fauna.  

 

Interest in the project is via Expression of Interest (EOI). After the EOI closes, three shortlisted artists will be 

invited to develop a preliminary concept design that the community can vote on. The artist that receives the 

most votes will then complete a detailed design which they will paint on the mural site in December.   

 

A Korumburra Railway Precinct EOI can be downloaded at: https://www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/art 

For more information, please contact Penni Ellicott, Coordinator Arts, Culture and Visitor Economy on 5662 

9200. Expressions of interest must be received by Sunday 8 October 2023.  

 

Quote attributable to Kerryn Ellis, South Gippsland Shire Council: 

“The Korumburra Precinct Mural Project will complement the Leongatha Precinct Mural Project which 

now has a finalised design and will be painted in November. The two murals will provide another point 

of interest on the Great Southern Rail Trail and add to the revitalised precinct areas.” 

PR2848 – 19/9/23  

 
  

For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953 

communications@southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
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